
Glacier View PAC Meeting MInutes September 30,  2020

Members Present: 

Secretary:

Treasurer’s report: 

The PAC funds from last year were not spent. There is $2332 remaining in the PAC bank 
account.

Principal’s Report: 

This year’s start-up and COVID-19 training went well.

The breakfast and soup program is up and running.  

Custodial staff is working from 12pm-6pm daily to accommodate enhanced cleaning protocols.

Some new COVID-19 supplies at the school include portable plexiglass barriers and there will 
be new desks arriving on Friday.

Staffing update: 
Dave Lantaigne is in Tom Skinner’s position this year. 
The counselling position was increased to 0.90 this year.
There are 2 EAs at the school and they are working out great!
Dan Braidwood is on short-term leave and Tom Skinner is in for him.

The Foods program is up and running.  The program is currently full and there is a wait list. 

Chairperson: Dee Sugden Members at Large

Secretary: Jen March Joanne McKechnie

Treasurer: Connie McAdam Val Harker

Principal: Murray McRae Christina Robinson

Trustee: Sheila McDonnell Chelsey Taylor

Tobi Sanderson

Jerrilyn Whitney
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The Bladerunners program will be starting up soon.  On October 14 there will be an information 
session at Glacier View.  

Orange shirt day was today.  

Emergency Drill schedule is in the works.

The Wellness Centre has moved to the annex.  The annex has been redone with new paint, 
flooring, and furnishings. 

Clubs/Groups: GSA, Girls’ group, Sustance Abuse, 

There will be a new Boys’ Club with Gary Fort starting up soon.  Dave Lantaigne has brought 
this new program to Glacier View.

Picture Day is coming up on October 21, 2020.

There is some new painted art on display in the entrance of the school that exemplifies the idea 
of a fresh start at Glacier View.   There will be 3 inspiring quotes added through additional 
artwork in the school. 


Enrollment is at 165, and there have been 34 new students registered since August. Some 
students have been withdrawn due to COVID-19 concerns.  Glacier View is currently running at 
83% capacity.

This year’s graduation ceremony will likely take place outdoors again.  

Other: 

Should PAC try doing ZOOM meetings?
Some parents like to get out and attend meetings in person.

Attendees would like Murray to remind them of meetings on the Monday before the meeting.  

Adjournment:  8:15pm

The next PAC meeting is scheduled for October 21, 2020.


